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DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED

ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION IMPORTANTE ACERCA DE SU AGUA POTABLE. HAGA QUE
ALGUIEN LO TRADUZCA PARA USTED, O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA.

As a customer of Millersburg Area Authority

you were notified on August 27, 2021 of a problem with our drinking water and were advised to

Boil Your Water Before Using

We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected and that it is no longer necessary to Boil

Your Water Before Using. We do recommend that you run your faucets for 3 - 5 minutes to flush service

lines.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.

As always, you may contact: Millersburg Area Authority
101 West Street
Millersburg, PA 17061
at 717-692-4711

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Millersburg Area Authority
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